Attachment A

REDACTED

April 17, 2008

I (ocate ar.? s
replacing Its voice and data network in June of 2008. is preparing the

voice switch for growth that will require additional DID numbers.

will be returnin We are verlfying all published numbers

and believe that approximately five numbers will need to be retained for future use.
current number assignments are the following number banks:

The cutover is scheduled for mid June and we would like to have the numbers available
to us by June 1, 2008.

To align with our switch numbering plan, we are requesting 2000 consecutive numbers
from line numbers 2000-7999.
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